
 

 

NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT OF MEETING OF 

VILLAGEFEST BOARD OF 

THE CITY OF PALM SPRINGS 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that VillageFest will not hold a meeting on Tuesday, May 23, 2017.  
The next VillageFest Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, June 13, 2017, 3:30 p.m., in 
Primrose C at the Palm Springs Convention Center, 277 N. Avenida Caballeros. 
 

I, Jasmine N. Waits, VillageFest Coordinator for the City of Palm Springs, California, certify this 

Notice was posted at or before 6:00 p.m., on May 18, 2017, and on the City’s website as required 

by established policies and procedures.   

 
 
 
 
DATED: May 18, 2017 
 
 
 

________________________________ 
                  JASMINE N. WAITS 
                  VillageFest Coordinator 

    City of Palm Springs 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


